Piping Plover

Description

& Biology

The Piping Plover is a small migratory
bird. The adults have orange-yellow legs,
a black band over their forehead, as well
as a black collar around their neck. These
features are more distinguished on the
males than the females.

protection against predators. Its body is
the colour of pale sand which helps it
in
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subspecies of Piping Plover. The eastern
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circumcinctus breeds along the Great

taking some simple precautions, such as

Lakes and in the prairies.

avoiding beaches where Piping Plovers
should be most careful are indicated by
signs or symbolic fencing. By staying
close to the water line and moving through
these

areas

quickly

we

reduce

our

potential impact on the bird.

blending in with the beach environment.
The female typically lays four eggs, which
are then incubated by both parents and
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hatch in a month.

Habitat

Distribution
In New Brunswick, Piping Plovers nest on
beaches along the Northumberland Strait.
The largest numbers can be found on the
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simple, consisting of a few scratch marks
in small depressions in the sand. The
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Piping Plovers feed on small crustaceans,

through the beginning of May.
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